
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:   March 21, 2018 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 1 to ITB Janitorial Services for the Safety Building 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: April 16, 2018 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to cancel this Invitation of Bid due to missing information. A 
replacement bid will be posted on www.knoxvilletn.gov/bids.  
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 

http://www.knoxvilletn.gov/bids

